
            

                       

Dear Parents/Carers 
  
Just a reminder that tomorrow is Hero Day for Year 1 Only. See letter below 
  

To celebrate the start of our topic and our heroes, we would like the 

children to come to school dressed as a 'real life hero' on Tuesday 

31st October. 

Please remember this must be a real life person and not a super-hero 

such as Spiderman, Batman, football player etc... 

  

Some costume ideas: 

Green top and bottoms - Doctors scrubs 

Large white shirt - Doctor or vets coat 

Camouflage clothes - soldier 

Black/blue top and bottoms - police 
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